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Amendment to the NOFA 

The Arizona Department of Housing has made a clarification and amendment to the Notice of 
Funding Availability (NOFA) released on October 31, 2023, and amended on December 7, 2023, 
for Rental Projects.   

The amendment increases the total available funds from $35,000,000 to $36,000,000. 

 

Clarifications to Rental FY2024 SHTF NOFA can be viewed using the following link: 

https://housing.az.gov/documents-links/open-funding-opportunities 
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